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We wish you good health and the peace of Christ  

as you celebrate God’s incarnation this Christmas season. 
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Thank you for your continued engagement with CommonWord during this 

unusual COVID year.  

Our staff is taking a collective break and will be back to serve you in 2021. 
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CommonWord is your place to borrow, buy, or download Anabaptist and related resources. 

Make the most of the Curator - pass it along to friends, leadership folks and anyone who loves to read! 
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